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The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will be 
holding a public open house to present information and 
receive input on issues and concerns related to the 
proposed improvements to State Highway 3 from 
approximately 1 mile west of the Pushmataha County 
line to the city of Broken Bow in McCurtain County.  The 
Department proposes to reconstruct the highway to 
improve safety, operational function and capacity.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
for any special accommodations, please call Mr. Craig 
Moody at (405) 522-1465, or contact him by e-mail at 
cmoody@odot.org.

If you are not able to attend but would like more 
information or to submit comments please contact Ms. 
Joan Lindley, NEPA Coordinator, at (405) 521-3651 or by 
e-mail at jlindley@odot.org. Comments must be 
received no later than October 8, 2007.

Public Open House 
Thursday, September 27, 2007

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. Broken Bow Public Library
404 North Broadway, Broken Bow, OK

Public Open House Announcement
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